
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

23/11/21 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Re: Coming Soon - Trip to Kenya, Africa 

 

We are very excited to announce that we are partnering with Camps International to offer learners 
the opportunity to go on a life-changing, 4-week expedition to Kenya, during the summer of 2023!  

 

Learners will work on a variety of meaningful and sustainable projects, having a lasting, positive 

impact on the local communities, as well as heading out on safari.  

 
Learners in Years 9 and 10 will be having an assembly on Wednesday 24th November 2021 where 

they will learn more about this opportunity. If you, as a parent/carer would like to learn more, we 

are holding a parent/carer information session on Wednesday 1st December at 18:30 in the 

main hall. Please confirm your attendance here: https://forms.office.com/r/7N1xzbnGH2.  
 

During our parent/carer presentation, you and your child will be able to hear more about Camps 

International, the expedition and fundraising, as well as how to join the team.  

 

In the meantime, to get an insight into the expedition, you can see photos from previous teams on 
the Camps International Instagram page: https://www.instagram.com/campsint/.  

 

As learners are encouraged to raise the funds for this expedition themselves, why not get started 

straight away! Please see here some helpful tips and advice: 

https://www.campsinternational.com/fundraising-for-your-expedition/.  
 

We look forward to letting you know more about the expedition soon. 

 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

Miss L Williams 

Curriculum Team Leader for Geography 
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